[image: image1.png]\P/}Z/ Whi’ceparish Parish Council





PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Parish Council Meeting held 12th April 2012 in the Village Hall

Whiteparish Memorial Centre
Following the positive public meeting, the first ever joint meeting of the trustees of the Memorial Ground Trust and the Village Hall has taken place.
Repairs to Common Road
A Councillor reported that he had followed up on a member of the public’s request to check about repairs to Common Road. Wiltshire Council has said they will include it in the budget as soon as they can.  In the meantime the Parish Steward will try to make some improvements. 
Speeding
More volunteers are still needed for the Community Speed Watch initiative. If you would like to volunteer please contact the Clerk.

Area Highway Engineer
Wiltshire Council has informed Whiteparish Parish Council that Graham Axtell is no longer in the position of Area Highway Engineer and that Sally Barnett is his replacement. 
Whiteparish Education Fund
Cllr King reported that now Peter Kidman and Ian O’Neill have become trustees, the trust is at full strength.  Peter Kidman has taken on Chair and administration.
Consultation on changes to National Park governance

The Parish Council agreed to recommend that there should be no time limit on how many terms of office an elected member can serve on a National Park authority.    
Next Meeting

There were no Members of the Public present at the meeting. Villagers are invited to attend the next meeting, which is the Annual General Meeting, at 7.30 pm on Thursday, 24th May 2012 in the village hall.     The public of Whiteparish are welcome to raise any village matter at this meeting.  Please inform the Clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.
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